
November 2019 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

Deputation Update 

 As the fall missions conference season ended, Crystal and I spent the month of 

November in Oklahoma, Mississippi, and Texas.  We were able to pick up two more 

supporting churches this month.  In the last 3 months, 6 more churches have voted 

to take us on for support.  Praise the Lord! 

Giving Thanks 
“It is a good thing to give thanks unto the LORD…” Ps. 92:1a 

Crystal and I are continually thankful for the Lord’s provision throughout our time 

on deputation.  The Lord has allowed us to travel the many miles in safety and with 

good health, and every need along the way has been provided.  On Thanksgiving 

Day, I was especially thankful that we were able to spend time with our families. 

Prayer Request 

My dad’s health has been a continual prayer request for the last several months, 

and I am thankful to you for praying!  Since our last update, my dad went to the 

doctor to get a CT scan with contrast; the doctor called him back with the decision 

that the kidney needed to be removed.  On November 4th, my dad underwent 

surgery to have the kidney removed.  The doctor saw something in the kidney that 

he did not expect; therefore, he took a personal interest in the pathology report.  

We learned that there was a cancerous tumor in the kidney (even though the 

biopsy taken earlier said no cancer and no infection).  The doctor reported that the 

cancer was isolated to the kidney and that he was able to remove all the cancer.  

There was no need for any further treatment, such as chemo or radiation!  Praise 

the Lord!!!  Dad will need to have follow up visits every few months for a year and 

then once a year for the next four years before he will be considered cancer free. 

Please keep my dad in prayer for surgery recovery and that he will remain cancer 

free. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support! 

Billy and Crystal Coley 

 

 

 

Sending Church: 

 

Lighthouse Baptist Church 

1019 12th Street 

Anacortes, WA 98221 

(360) 299-2707 

 

Support Address: 

 

GIBM 

P.O. Box 700 

Sherman, TX 75091 

(972) 221-5600 

 

Telephone: 

(360) 982-7207 (PST) 

 

 

E-mail: 

Kijana432@juno.com 
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